
What’s Happening Here?
Simplify Traffic Movements Add All Pedestrian Phase

Coney Island Ave. and Cortelyou Rd.  
Safety Improvements

Improve Left Turns Enhance Pedestrian Comfort

Implementation begins September 2024

 Existing: 
 Cortelyou Rd. 

 Proposed: 
 Coney Island Ave. and Cortelyou Rd.  

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Brooklyn Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 646.892.1350 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews

NYC DOT will make improvements to the intersection of Coney Island Ave. 
and Cortelyou Rd.:

•	 Add all pedestrian phase to eliminate conflicts between turning vehicles  
and pedestrians

•	 Add protected left turn phases for Coney Island Ave. to improve bus speeds

•	 Ban thru and left turns for Cortelyou Rd., all traffic must turn right


